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Sams Teach Yourself Unity® Game Development in 24 Hours,
Second Edition Ben Tristem 2015 In just 24 lessons of
one hour or less, Sams Teach Yourself Unity Game
Development in 24 Hours will help you master the Unity 5
game engine at the heart of Hearthstone: Heroes of
Warcraft, Kerbal Space Program, and many other sizzlinghot games! This book's straightforward, step-by-step
approach teaches you everything from the absolute basics
through sophisticated game physics, animation, and
mobile device deployment techniques. Every lesson builds
on what you've already learned, giving you a rock-solid
foundation for real-world success. Step-by-step
instructions carefully walk you through the most common
Unity game development tasks. Practical, hands-on
examples show you how to apply what you learn. Quizzes
and exercises help you test your knowledge and stretch
your skills. Notes and tips point out shortcuts and
solutions. Learn how to ... Get up and running fast with
the Unity 5 game engine and editor Work efficiently with
Unity's graphical asset pipeline Make the most of lights
and cameras Sculpt stunning worlds with Unity's terrain
and environmental tools Script tasks ranging from
capturing input to building complex behaviors Quickly
create repeatable, reusable game objects with prefabs
Implement easy, intuitive game user interfaces Control
players through built-in and custom character
controllers Build realistic physical and trigger
collisions Leverage the full power of Unity's Mecanim
animation system Integrate complex audio into your games
Use mobile device accelerometers and multi-touch
displays Modify desktop games for mobile platforms Apply
the "finishing touches" and deploy your games.
Unity Game Development in 24 Hours, Sams Teach Yourself
Ben Tristem 2015-12-03 In just 24 sessions of one hour
or less, Sams Teach Yourself Unity Game Development in
24 Hours will help you master the Unity game engine at
the heart of Hearthstone: Heroes of Warcraft, Kerbal
Space Program and many other sizzling-hot games! You'll
learn everything from the absolute basics through
sophisticated game physics, animation, and mobile device
deployment techniques. Every lesson builds on what
you've already learned, giving you a rock-solid
foundation for real-world success! Step-by-step
instructions carefully walk you through the most common
Unity 5 game development tasks. Quizzes and Exercises at
the end of each chapter help you test your knowledge.
Notes present interesting information related to the
discussion. Tips offer advice or show you easier ways to
perform tasks. Cautions alert you to possible problems
and give you advice on how to avoid them. Learn how
to... Create and work with game objects, Unity's
fundamental building blocks Work efficiently with
Unity's graphical asset pipeline Apply shaders and
textures to any 3D object Sculpt stunning game worlds
with Unity's terrain and environmental toolsets Script
tasks ranging from capturing input to building complex
behaviors Quickly create repeatable, reusable game
objects with prefabs Implement easy, intuitive game user
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interfaces Create amazing effects with Unity's particle
system Leverage the full power of Unity's Mecanim
animation system Integrate ambient 2D/3D audio into your
games Use mobile device accelerometers and multi-touch
displays Modify a desktop game for mobile platforms
Apply the "finishing touches" and deploy your game
Unreal Engine 4 Game Development Quick Start Guide
Rachel Cordone 2019-05-31 Learn how to use Unreal Engine
4 by building 3D and multiplayer games using Blueprints
Key Features Learn the fundamentals of Unreal Engine
such as project templates, Blueprints, and C++ Learn to
design games; use UMG to create menus and HUDs, and
replication to create multiplayer games Build dynamic
game elements using Animation Blueprints and Behavior
Trees Book Description Unreal Engine is a popular game
engine for developers to build high-end 2D and 3D games.
This book is a practical guide, starting off by quickly
introducing you to the Unreal Engine 4 (UE4) ecosystem.
You will learn how to create Blueprints and C++ code to
define your game's functionality. You will be
familiarized with the core systems of UE4 such as UMG,
Animation Blueprints, and Behavior Trees. You will also
learn how to use replication to create multiplayer
games. By the end of this book, you will have a broad,
solid knowledge base to expand upon on your journey with
UE4. What you will learn Use project templates to give
your game a head start Create custom Blueprints and C++
classes and extend from Epic's base classes Use UMG to
create menus and HUDs for your game Create more dynamic
characters using Animation Blueprints Learn how to
create complex AI with Behavior Trees Use replication to
create multiplayer games Optimize, test, and deploy a
UE4 project Who this book is for Readers who already
have some game development experience and Unity users
who would like to try UE4 will all benefit from this
book. Knowledge of basic Object-Oriented Programming
topics such as variables, functions, and classes is
assumed.
Lord of the Flies William Golding 2012-09-20 A plane
crashes on a desert island and the only survivors, a
group of schoolboys, assemble on the beach and wait to
be rescued. By day they inhabit a land of bright
fantastic birds and dark blue seas, but at night their
dreams are haunted by the image of a terrifying beast.
As the boys' delicate sense of order fades, so their
childish dreams are transformed into something more
primitive, and their behaviour starts to take on a
murderous, savage significance. First published in 1954,
Lord of the Flies is one of the most celebrated and
widely read of modern classics. Now fully revised and
updated, this educational edition includes chapter
summaries, comprehension questions, discussion points,
classroom activities, a biographical profile of Golding,
historical context relevant to the novel and an essay on
Lord of the Flies by William Golding entitled 'Fable'.
Aimed at Key Stage 3 and 4 students, it also includes a
section on literary theory for advanced or A-level
students. The educational edition encourages original
and independent thinking while guiding the student
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through the text - ideal for use in the classroom and at
home.
Sams Teach Yourself Beginning Programming in 24 Hours
Greg M. Perry 2001 Sams Teach Yourself Beginning
Programming in 24 Hours, Second Edition explains the
basics of programming in the successful 24-Hours format.
The book begins with the absolute basics of programming:
Why program? What tools to use? How does a program tell
the computer what to do? It teaches readers how to
program the computer and then moves on by exploring the
some most popular programming languages in use. The
author starts by introducing the reader to the Basic
language and finishes with basic programming techniques
for Java, C++, and others.
Sams Teach Yourself JavaScript in 24 Hours Michael
Moncur 2006-06-21 JavaScript is one of the easiest, most
straightforward ways to enhance a website with
interactivity. Sams Teach Yourself JavaScript in 24
Hours, 4th Edition serves as an easy-to-understand
tutorial on both scripting basics and JavaScript itself.
The book is written in a clear and personable style with
an extensive use of practical, complete examples. It
also includes material on the latest developments in
JavaScript and web scripting. You will learn how to use
JavaScript to enhance web pages with interactive forms,
objects, and cookies, as well as how to use JavaScript
to work with games, animation, and multimedia.
Learning C# by Developing Games with Unity 2020 Harrison
Ferrone 2020-08-21 This fifth edition of the popular C#
guide helps you learn the building blocks of C#
language, right from variables to classes and exception
handling. After getting to grips with the basics of C#
programming, it takes you through the world of Unity
game development and how you can apply C# knowledge
using game development examples.
Holistic Game Development with Unity Penny Baillie-de
Byl 2011-11-15 The art of programming mechanics -- Real
world mechanics -- Animation mechanics -- Game rules and
mechanics -- Character mechanics -- Player mecahnics -Environmental mechanics -- Mechanics for externl forces.
Introduction to Game Design, Prototyping, and
Development Jeremy Gibson 2014 This hands-on guide
covers both game development and design, and both Unity
and C♯. This guide illuminates the basic tenets of game
design and presents a detailed, project-based
introduction to game prototyping and development, using
both paper and the Unity game engine.
Apache Spark in 24 Hours, Sams Teach Yourself Jeffrey
Aven 2016-08-31 Apache Spark is a fast, scalable, and
flexible open source distributed processing engine for
big data systems and is one of the most active open
source big data projects to date. In just 24 lessons of
one hour or less, Sams Teach Yourself Apache Spark in 24
Hours helps you build practical Big Data solutions that
leverage Spark’s amazing speed, scalability, simplicity,
and versatility. This book’s straightforward, step-bystep approach shows you how to deploy, program,
optimize, manage, integrate, and extend Spark–now, and
for years to come. You’ll discover how to create
powerful solutions encompassing cloud computing, realtime stream processing, machine learning, and more.
Every lesson builds on what you’ve already learned,
giving you a rock-solid foundation for real-world
success. Whether you are a data analyst, data engineer,
data scientist, or data steward, learning Spark will
help you to advance your career or embark on a new
career in the booming area of Big Data. Learn how to •
Discover what Apache Spark does and how it fits into the
Big Data landscape • Deploy and run Spark locally or in
the cloud • Interact with Spark from the shell • Make
the most of the Spark Cluster Architecture • Develop
Spark applications with Scala and functional Python •
Program with the Spark API, including transformations
and actions • Apply practical data engineering/analysis
approaches designed for Spark • Use Resilient
unity-game-development-in-24-hours-sams-teach-yourself-2nd-edition

Distributed Datasets (RDDs) for caching, persistence,
and output • Optimize Spark solution performance • Use
Spark with SQL (via Spark SQL) and with NoSQL (via
Cassandra) • Leverage cutting-edge functional
programming techniques • Extend Spark with streaming, R,
and Sparkling Water • Start building Spark-based machine
learning and graph-processing applications • Explore
advanced messaging technologies, including Kafka •
Preview and prepare for Spark’s next generation of
innovations Instructions walk you through common
questions, issues, and tasks; Q-and-As, Quizzes, and
Exercises build and test your knowledge; "Did You Know?"
tips offer insider advice and shortcuts; and "Watch
Out!" alerts help you avoid pitfalls. By the time you're
finished, you'll be comfortable using Apache Spark to
solve a wide spectrum of Big Data problems.
Sams Teach Yourself Unity Game Development in 24 Hours
Mike Geig 2014 A complete beginner's guide to game
development with the powerful Unity game engine. CS
Instructor and game designer, Mike Geig, offers a do-ityourself approach to game development - with all of the
main essentials covered. In just 24 hours, learn how to
get started developing games with Unity with a hands-on
and modular approach. Each chapter covers an essential
component of the game development process, illustrated
with sample projects, and including full source code,
all 3rd party art assets (textures, fonts, models), and
all 3rd party sound assets.
Sams Teach Yourself Unity Game Development in 24 Hours,
4th Edition Mike Geig 2021 In just 24 lessons of one
hour or less, Sams Teach Yourself Unity Game Development
in 24 Hours will help you master the Unity game engine.
This books straightforward, step-by-step approach
teaches you everything from the absolute basics through
sophisticated game physics, animation, and mobile device
deployment techniques. Every lesson builds on what youve
already learned, giving you a rock-solid foundation for
real-world success. Step-by-step instructions carefully
walk you through the most common Unity game development
tasks. Practical, hands-on examples show you how to
apply what you learn. Quizzes and exercises help you
test your knowledge and stretch your skills. Notes and
Tips point out shortcuts and solutions. Learn how to Get
up and running fast with the Unity game engine and
editor Work efficiently with Unitys graphical asset
pipeline Make the most of lights and cameras Sculpt
stunning worlds with Unitys terrain and environmental
tools Script tasks ranging from capturing input to
building complex behaviors Quickly create repeatable,
reusable game objects with prefabs Implement easy,
intuitive game user interfaces Control players through
built-in and custom character controllers Build
realistic physical and trigger collisions Leverage the
full power of Unitys Animation and new Timeline systems
Integrate complex audio into your games Use mobile
device accelerometers and multi-touch displays Build
engaging 2D games with Unitys 2D tools and Tilemap Apply
the finishing touches and deploy your games.
How to Become a Video Game Artist Sam R. Kennedy
2013-05-14 Become a Player in the Business of Video Game
Art Every year video games generate billions of dollars
and some of the most dynamic and engaging artwork today.
It’s an ever-growing field that holds great professional
opportunity, but you need the right skills and savvy if
you want to stake your claim. In How to Become a Video
Game Artist, veteran video game designer Sam R. Kennedy
provides the inside track on everything you need to
forge a career in the world of video game art. Starting
with the basics of game creation and a look at the
artistic skills necessary to get started, Kennedy
spotlights specific, key roles for creators—from concept
artists to character animators to marketing artists and
beyond. Each chapter features screenshots from popular
video games like Tom Clancy’s Ghost Recon and World of
Warcraft; interviews with video game art professionals
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who’ve worked for top gaming companies like BioWare,
Blizzard, and Ubisoft; step-by-step examples of actual
game art; and detailed breakdowns of the training and
portfolio samples you’ll need to make these jobs your
own. For anyone who wants to go from gamer to game
designer, this book contains all the secrets you’ll need
to rise to the top of one of the most exciting
industries of our time.
Unreal Engine 4 Game Development in 24 Hours, Sams Teach
Yourself Aram Cookson 2016-06-08 In just 24 lessons of
one hour or less, learn how to start using Unreal Engine
4 to build amazing games for Windows, Mac, PS4, Xbox
One, iOS, Android, the web, Linux-or all of them! Sams
Teach Yourself Unreal Engine 4 Game Development in 24
Hours' straightforward, step-by-step approach shows you
how to work with Unreal Engine 4's interface, its
workflows, and its most powerful editors and tools. In
just hours you'll be creating effects, scripting
warfare, implementing physics-even developing for mobile
devices and HUDs. Every lesson builds on what you've
already learned, giving you a rock-solid foundation for
real-world success. Organize new projects and work with
the Gameplay Framework Master Unreal's units and control
systems Import 3D models and work with the Static Mesh
Editor Create new landscapes and use Unreal's foliage
system Bring characters and creatures to life with the
Persona Editor Apply materials and build lighting
Integrate and modify audio with the Unreal Sound Cue
Editor Craft particle effects and simulate physics Set
up and react to player inputs Build levels and entirely
new worlds Get started with powerful Blueprint visual
scripting system Script an arcade game from start to
finish Create events that respond to player actions
Spawn Actors during gameplay Design and create actionbased encounters Optimize games for mobile devices and
touch-based inputs Build menus with Unreal's UMG UI
Designer Prepare your game for deployment Step-by-step
instructions carefully walk you through the most common
Unreal Engine 4 game development tasks. Practical,
hands-on examples show you how to apply what you learn.
Quizzes and Exercises help you test your knowledge and
stretch your skills. Notes and tips point out shortcuts
and solutions. All the project files and assets you'll
need are available for download, including "before-andafter" files demonstrating initial setup and proper
completion for every exercise.
Unity Game Development Blueprints John P. Doran
2014-11-11 If you want to build enticing projects with
Unity, this book is for you. Readers who are familiar
with the basics of how to create simple projects in
Unity will have an easier time.
Eleven Rings Phil Jackson 2015-02-05 For fans of the hit
Netflix docuseries The Last Dance. During his storied
career as head coach of the Chicago Bulls and Los
Angeles Lakers, Phil Jackson won more championships than
any coach in the history of professional sports. Even
more important, he succeeded in never wavering from
coaching his way, from a place of deep values. Jackson
was tagged as the 'Zen master' half in jest by
sportswriters, but the nickname speaks to an important
truth: this is a coach who inspired, not goaded; who led
by awakening and challenging the better angels of his
players’ nature, not their egos, fear, or greed. This is
the story of a preacher’s kid from North Dakota who grew
up to be one of the most innovative leaders of our time.
In his quest to reinvent himself, Jackson explored
everything from humanistic psychology and Native
American philosophy to Zen meditation. In the process,
he developed a new approach to leadership based on
freedom, authenticity, and selfless teamwork that turned
the hyper-competitive world of professional sports on
its head. In Eleven Rings, Jackson candidly describes
how he: - Learned the secrets of mindfulness and team
chemistry while playing for the champion New York Knicks
in the 1970s - Managed Michael Jordan, the greatest
unity-game-development-in-24-hours-sams-teach-yourself-2nd-edition

player in the world, and got him to embrace
selflessness, even if it meant losing a scoring title Forged successful teams out of players of varying
abilities by getting them to trust one another and
perform in sync - Inspired Dennis Rodman and other
'uncoachable' personalities to devote themselves to
something larger than themselves - Transformed Kobe
Bryant from a rebellious teenager into a mature leader
of a championship team. Eleven times, Jackson led his
teams to the ultimate goal: the NBA championship six
times with the Chicago Bulls and five times with the Los
Angeles Lakers. We all know the legendary stars on those
teams, or think we do. What Eleven Rings shows us,
however, is that when it comes to the most important
lessons, we don’t know very much at all. This book is
full of revelations: about fascinating personalities and
their drive to win; about the wellsprings of motivation
and competition at the highest levels; and about what it
takes to bring out the best in ourselves and others.
Learning C# by Developing Games with Unity 5.x Greg
Lukosek 2016-03-31 Develop your first interactive 2D
platformer game by learning the fundamentals of C# About
This Book Get to grips with the fundamentals of
scripting in C# with Unity Create an awesome, 2D
platformer game from scratch using the principles of
object-oriented programming and coding in C# This is a
step-by-step guide to learn the fundamentals of C#
scripting to develop GameObjects and master the basics
of the new UI system in Unity Who This Book Is For The
book is targeted at beginner level Unity developers with
no programming experience. If you are a Unity developer
and you wish to learn how to write C# scripts and code
by creating games, then this book is for you. What You
Will Learn Understand the fundamentals of variables,
methods, and code syntax in C# Get to know about
techniques to turn your game idea into working project
Use loops and collections efficiently in Unity to reduce
the amount of code Develop a game using the objectoriented programming principles Generate infinite levels
for your game Create and code a good-looking functional
UI system for your game Publish and share your game with
users In Detail Unity is a cross-platform game engine
that is used to develop 2D and 3D video games. Unity 5
is the latest version, released in March 2015, and adds
a real-time global illumination to the games, and its
powerful new features help to improve a game's
efficiency. This book will get you started with
programming behaviors in C# so you can create 2D games
in Unity. You will begin by installing Unity and
learning about its features, followed by creating a C#
script. We will then deal with topics such as unity
scripting for you to understand how codes work so you
can create and use C# variables and methods. Moving
forward, you will find out how to create, store, and
retrieve data from collection of objects. You will also
develop an understanding of loops and their use, and
you'll perform object-oriented programming. This will
help you to turn your idea into a ready-to-code project
and set up a Unity project for production. Finally, you
will discover how to create the GameManager class to
manage the game play loop, generate game levels, and
develop a simple UI for the game. By the end of this
book, you will have mastered the art of applying C# in
Unity. Style and approach This is a step-by-step guide
to developing a game from scratch by applying the
fundamentals of C# and Unity scripting.
Unity Game Development in 24 Hours, Sams Teach Yourself
Mike Geig 2021-08-15 In just 24 hours, readers will
learn how to get started developing games with Unity.
The approach is hands-on and modular. Each chapter
covers an essential component of the game development
process. Topics are illustrated with sample projects.
The book also concludes with a complete game project.
This book's straightforward, step-by-step approach
teaches you everything from the absolute basics through
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sophisticated game physics, animation, and mobile device
deployment techniques. Every lesson builds on what
you've already learned, giving you a rock-solid
foundation for real-world success.
Godot Engine Game Development in 24 Hours, Sams Teach
Yourself Ariel Manzur 2018-03-13 In just 24 sessions of
one hour or less, this guide will help you create great
2D and 3D games for any platform with the 100% free
Godot 3.0 game engine. Its straightforward, step-by-step
approach guides you from basic scenes, graphics, and
game flow through advanced shaders, environments,
particle rendering, and networked games. Godot’s cocreator and main contributorwalk you through building
three complete games, offering advanced techniques you
won’t find anywhere else. Every lesson builds on what
you’ve already learned, giving you a rock-solid
foundation for real-world success. Step-by-step
instructions carefully walk you through the most common
Godot engine programming tasks and techniques Practical,
hands-on examples show you how to apply what you learn
Quizzes and exercises help you test your knowledge and
stretch your skills Notes and tips point out shortcuts,
solutions, and problems to avoid Learn how to… · Install
Godot, create projects, and use the visual editor ·
Master the scene system, and organize games with Scene
Trees · Create 2D graphics, 3D graphics, and animations
· Use basic and advanced scripting to perform many game
tasks · Process player input from any source · Control
game flow, configurations, and resources · Maximize
realism with Godot’s physics and particle systems · Make
the most of 3D shaders, materials, lighting, and shadows
· Control effects and post-processing · Build richer,
more sophisticated game universes with viewports ·
Develop networked games, from concepts to communication
and input · Export games to the devices you’ve targeted
· Integrate native code, third-party APIs, and engine
extensions (bonus chapter)
Sams Teach Yourself Mod Development for Minecraft in 24
Hours Jimmy Koene 2015-10-31 In just 24 sessions of one
hour or less, Sams Teach Yourself Mod Development for
Minecraft in 24 Hours will help you transform Minecraft
into anything you can imagine–and share your vision with
millions of players worldwide! You’ll learn all the mod
development skills you need as you walk through a
complete step-by-step project, complete with a mob, new
tools, new armor, food, ores, and much more. Every
lesson builds on what you’ve already learned, giving you
a rock-solid foundation for building any mod and
creating any world! Step-by-step instructions carefully
walk you through the most common Minecraft mod
development tasks. Quizzes and exercises at the end of
each chapter help you test your knowledge. Notes present
interesting information related to the discussion. Tips
offer advice or show you easier ways to perform tasks.
Cautions alert you to possible problems and give you
advice on how to avoid them. Minecraft is a registered
trademark of Mojang Synergies / Notch Development AB.
This book is not affiliated with or sponsored by Mojang
Synergies / Notch Development AB. Learn how to... Set up
the environment where you’ll write your mod for
Minecraft 1.8 Create the basics for your mod with the
Forge API Establish a framework that makes it easier to
build complex mods Work with recipes and other small
modifications Create multiple recipes, items, blocks,
and entities at once Cook up food items that heal your
players Make custom pickaxes, shovels, and completely
original tools Use Tile Entities to create complex and
unique mods Create interesting custom armor for players
Generate entire worlds, including ores and plants Design
and generate new structures with MCEdit Understand
Entities and create Entity Models with Techne Code mobs
with a custom Entity Model Manufacture Throwables Edit
Minecraft functionality without breaking other mods
Structure, package, and release your mod Master Java
programming techniques you can use far beyond Minecraft
unity-game-development-in-24-hours-sams-teach-yourself-2nd-edition

On the Web: Register your book at
informit.com/title/9780672337635 for access to all code
examples and resources from this book, as well as
updates and corrections as they become available.
Sams Teach Yourself, Unity 2018 Game Development in 24
Hours, Third Edition Mike Geig 2018
Game Character Creation with Blender and Unity Chris
Totten 2012-06-01 A complete guide to creating usable,
realistic game characterswith two powerful tools
Creating viable game characters requires a combination
ofskills. This book teaches game creators how to create
usable,realistic game assets using the power of an opensource 3Dapplication and a free game engine. It presents
a step-by-stepapproach to modeling, texturing, and
animating a character usingthe popular Blender software,
with emphasis on low polygon modelingand an eye for
using sculpting and textures, and demonstrates howto
bring the character into the Unity game engine. Game
creation is a popular and productive pursuit for
bothhobbyists and serious developers; this guide brings
together twoeffective tools to simplify and enhance the
process Artists who are familiar with Blender or other
3D software butwho lack experience with game development
workflow will find thisbook fills important gaps in
their knowledge Provides a complete tutorial on
developing a game character,including modeling, UV
unwrapping, sculpting, baking displacements,texturing,
rigging, animation, and export Emphasizes low polygon
modeling for game engines and shows howto bring the
finished character into the Unity game engine Whether
you're interested in a new hobby or eager to enter
thefield of professional game development, this book
offers valuableguidance to increase your skills.
Sams Teach Yourself Roblox Game Development in 24 Hours
2020
Unity Game Development in 24 Hours, Sams Teach Yourself®
Mike Geig 2013 In just 24 sessions of one hour or less,
Sams Teach Yourself Unity Game Development in 24 Hours
will help you master the Unity 4 game engine at the
heart of Temple Run and many other sizzling-hot mobile
games! You'll learn everything from the absolute basics
through sophisticated game physics, animation, and
mobile device deployment techniques. Every lesson builds
on what you've already learned, giving you a rock-solid
foundation for real-world success! Step-by-step
instructions carefully walk you through the most common
Unity 4 game development tasks. Quizzes and Exercises at
the end of each chapter help you test your knowledge.
Notes present interesting information related to the
discussion. Tips offer advice or show you easier ways to
perform tasks. Cautions alert you to possible problems
and give you advice on how to avoid them. Learn how to
... Create and work with game objects, Unity's
fundamental building blocks Work efficiently with
Unity's graphical asset pipeline Apply shaders and
textures to any 3D object Sculpt stunning game worlds
with Unity's terrain and environmental toolsets Script
tasks ranging from capturing input to building complex
behaviors Quickly create repeatable, reusable game
objects with prefabs Implement easy, intuitive game user
interfaces Create amazing effects with Unity's new
Shuriken particle system Leverage the full power of
Unity's new Mecanim animation system Integrate ambient
2D/3D audio into your games Use mobile device
accelerometers and multi-touch displays Modify a desktop
game for mobile platforms Apply the "finishing touches"
and deploy your game.
Game Development Projects with Unreal Engine Hammad Fozi
2020-11-27 Learn the tools and techniques of game design
using a project-based approach with Unreal Engine 4 and
C++ Key FeaturesKickstart your career or dive into a new
hobby by exploring game design with UE4 and C++Learn the
techniques needed to prototype and develop your own
ideasReinforce your skills with project-based learning
by building a series of games from scratchBook
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Description Game development can be both a creatively
fulfilling hobby and a full-time career path. It's also
an exciting way to improve your C++ skills and apply
them in engaging and challenging projects. Game
Development Projects with Unreal Engine starts with the
basic skills you'll need to get started as a game
developer. The fundamentals of game design will be
explained clearly and demonstrated practically with
realistic exercises. You’ll then apply what you’ve
learned with challenging activities. The book starts
with an introduction to the Unreal Editor and key
concepts such as actors, blueprints, animations,
inheritance, and player input. You'll then move on to
the first of three projects: building a dodgeball game.
In this project, you'll explore line traces, collisions,
projectiles, user interface, and sound effects,
combining these concepts to showcase your new skills.
You'll then move on to the second project; a sidescroller game, where you'll implement concepts including
animation blending, enemy AI, spawning objects, and
collectibles. The final project is an FPS game, where
you will cover the key concepts behind creating a
multiplayer environment. By the end of this Unreal
Engine 4 game development book, you'll have the
confidence and knowledge to get started on your own
creative UE4 projects and bring your ideas to life. What
you will learnCreate a fully-functional third-person
character and enemiesBuild navigation with keyboard,
mouse, gamepad, and touch controlsProgram logic and game
mechanics with collision and particle effectsExplore AI
for games with Blackboards and Behavior TreesBuild
character animations with Animation Blueprints and
MontagesTest your game for mobile devices using mobile
previewAdd polish to your game with visual and sound
effectsMaster the fundamentals of game UI design using a
heads-up displayWho this book is for This book is
suitable for anyone who wants to get started using UE4
for game development. It will also be useful for anyone
who has used Unreal Engine before and wants to
consolidate, improve and apply their skills. To grasp
the concepts explained in this book better, you must
have prior knowledge of the basics of C++ and understand
variables, functions, classes, polymorphism, and
pointers. For full compatibility with the IDE used in
this book, a Windows system is recommended.
Unity in Action Joseph Hocking 2018-03-27 Summary
Manning's bestselling and highly recommended Unity book
has been fully revised! Unity in Action, Second Edition
teaches you to write and deploy games with the Unity
game development platform. You'll master the Unity
toolset from the ground up, adding the skills you need
to go from application coder to game developer. Foreword
by Jesse Schell, author of The Art of Game Design
Purchase of the print book includes a free eBook in PDF,
Kindle, and ePub formats from Manning Publications.
About the Technology Build your next game without
sweating the low-level details. The Unity game
development platform handles the heavy lifting, so you
can focus on game play, graphics, and user experience.
With support for C# programming, a huge ecosystem of
production-quality prebuilt assets, and a strong dev
community, Unity can get your next great game idea off
the drawing board and onto the screen! About the Book
Unity in Action, Second Edition teaches you to write and
deploy games with Unity. As you explore the many
interesting examples, you'll get hands-on practice with
Unity's intuitive workflow tools and state-of-the-art
rendering engine. This practical guide exposes every
aspect of the game dev process, from the initial
groundwork to creating custom AI scripts and building
easy-to-read UIs. And because you asked for it, this
totally revised Second Edition includes a new chapter on
building 2D platformers with Unity's expanded 2D
toolkit. What's Inside Revised for new best practices,
updates, and more! 2D and 3D games Characters that run,
unity-game-development-in-24-hours-sams-teach-yourself-2nd-edition

jump, and bump into things Connect your games to the
internet About the Reader You need to know C# or a
similar language. No game development knowledge is
assumed. About the Author Joe Hocking is a software
engineer and Unity expert specializing in interactive
media development. Table of Contents PART 1 - First
steps Getting to know Unity Building a demo that puts
you in 3D space Adding enemies and projectiles to the 3D
game Developing graphics for your game PART 2 - Getting
comfortable Building a Memory game using Unity's 2D
functionality Creating a basic 2D Platformer Putting a
GUI onto a game Creating a third-person 3D game: player
movement and animation Adding interactive devices and
items within the game PART 3 - Strong finish Connecting
your game to the internet Playing audio: sound effects
and music Putting the parts together into a complete
game Deploying your game to players' devices
Unity Game Development Cookbook Paris Buttfield-Addison
2019-03-13 Find out how to use the Unity Game Engine to
its fullest for both 3D and 2D game development—from the
basics to the hottest new tricks in virtual reality.
With this unique cookbook, you’ll get started in two
ways: First, you’ll learn about the Unity game engine by
following very brief exercises that teach specific
features of the software Second, this tutorial-oriented
guide provides a collection of snippets that solve
common gameplay problems, like determining if a player
has completed a lap in a race Using our cookbook format,
we pinpoint the problem, set out the solution, and
discuss how to solve your problem in the best and most
straightforward way possible so you can move onto the
next step in the project. Unity Game Development
Cookbook is ideal for beginning to intermediate Unity
developers. Beginners will get a broad immersion into
the Unity development environment, while intermediate
developers will learn how to apply the foundational
Unity skills they have to solve real game development
problems.
Python in 24 Hours, Sams Teach Yourself Katie Cunningham
2013-09-10 In just 24 sessions of one hour or less, Sams
Teach Yourself Python in 24 Hours will help you get
started fast, master all the core concepts of
programming, and build anything from websites to games.
Using this book’s straightforward, step-by-step
approach, you’ll move from the absolute basics through
functions, objects, classes, modules, database
integration, and more. Every lesson and case study
application builds on what you’ve already learned,
giving you a rock-solid foundation for real-world
success! Step-by-step instructions carefully walk you
through the most common Python development tasks.
Quizzes and Exercises at the end of each chapter help
you test your knowledge. Notes present interesting
information related to the discussion. Tips offer advice
or show you easier ways to perform tasks. Warnings alert
you to possible problems and give you advice on how to
avoid them. Learn how to… Install and run the right
version of Python for your operating system Store,
manipulate, reformat, combine, and organize information
Create logic to control how programs run and what they
do Interact with users or other programs, wherever they
are Save time and improve reliability by creating
reusable functions Master Python data types: numbers,
text, lists, and dictionaries Write object-oriented
programs that work better and are easier to improve
Expand Python classes to make them even more powerful
Use third-party modules to perform complex tasks without
writing new code Split programs to make them more
maintainable and reusable Clearly document your code so
others can work with it Store data in SQLite databases,
write queries, and share data via JSON Simplify Python
web development with the Flask framework Quickly program
Python games with PyGame Avoid, troubleshoot, and fix
problems with your code
Alibaba Duncan Clark 2016-04-12 In just a decade and
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half Jack Ma, a man who rose from humble beginnings and
started his career as an English teacher, founded and
built Alibaba into the second largest Internet company
in the world. The company’s $25 billion IPO in 2014 was
the world’s largest, valuing the company more than
Facebook or Coca Cola. Alibaba today runs the e-commerce
services that hundreds of millions of Chinese consumers
depend on every day, providing employment and income for
tens of millions more. A Rockefeller of his age, Jack
has become an icon for the country’s booming private
sector, and as the face of the new, consumerist China is
courted by heads of state and CEOs from around the
world. Granted unprecedented access to a wealth of new
material including exclusive interviews, Clark draws on
his own first-hand experience of key figures integral to
Alibaba’s rise to create an authoritative, compelling
narrative account of how Alibaba and its charismatic
creator have transformed the way that Chinese exercise
their new found economic freedom, inspiring
entrepreneurs around the world and infuriating others,
turning the tables on the Silicon Valley giants who have
tried to stand in his way. Duncan explores vital
questions about the company’s past, present, and future:
How, from such unremarkable origins, did Jack Ma build
Alibaba? What explains his relentless drive and his
ability to outsmart his competitors? With over 80% of
China’s e-commerce market, how long can the company hope
to maintain its dominance? As the company sets its
sights on the country’s financial and media markets, are
there limits to Alibaba’s ambitions, or will the Chinese
government act to curtail them? And as it set up shop
from LA and San Francisco to Seattle, how will Alibaba
grow its presence and investments in the US and other
international markets? Clark tells Alibaba’s tale within
the wider story of China’s economic explosion—the rise
of the private sector and the expansion of Internet
usage—that haver powered the country’s rise to become
the world’s second largest economy and largest Internet
population, twice the size of the United States. He also
explores the political and social context for these
momentous changes. An expert insider with unrivaled
connections, Clark has a deep understanding of Chinese
business mindset. He illuminates an unlikely corporate
titan as never before, and examines the key role his
company has played in transforming China while
increasing its power and presence worldwide.
How To Teach Pronunciation (With Cd) Gerald Kelly
2006-09
Unity Game Development in 24 Hours, Sams Teach Yourself
Ben Tristem 2015-11-16 In just 24 lessons of one hour or
less, Sams Teach Yourself Unity Game Development in 24
Hours will help you master the Unity 5 game engine at
the heart of Hearthstone: Heroes of Warcraft, Kerbal
Space Program, and many other sizzling-hot games! This
book’s straightforward, step-by-step approach teaches
you everything from the absolute basics through
sophisticated game physics, animation, and mobile device
deployment techniques. Every lesson builds on what
you’ve already learned, giving you a rock-solid
foundation for real-world success. Step-by-step
instructions carefully walk you through the most common
Unity game development tasks. Practical, hands-on
examples show you how to apply what you learn. Quizzes
and exercises help you test your knowledge and stretch
your skills. Notes and tips point out shortcuts and
solutions.
Sams Teach Yourself SAP in 24 Hours Tim Rhodes
2004-07-16 Third Edition: Thoroughly Updated and
Expanded, with Extensive New Coverage! In just 24
sessions of one hour or less, you’ll master the entire
SAP project lifecycle, from planning through
implementation and system administration through day-today operations. Using this book’s straightforward, stepby-step approach, you’ll gain a strong real-world
foundation in both the technology and business
unity-game-development-in-24-hours-sams-teach-yourself-2nd-edition

essentials of today’s SAP products and applications—from
the ground up. Step-by-step instructions walk you
through the most common questions, issues, and tasks
you’ll encounter with SAP. Case study-based exercises
help you build and test your knowledge. By the Way notes
present interesting pieces of information. Did You Know?
tips offer advice or teach an easier way. Watch Out!
cautions warn about potential problems. Learn how to…
Understand SAP’s newest products for enterprises and
small-to-midsize businesses, and choose the right
solutions for your company Discover how SAP integrates
with Web services and service-oriented architecture
Develop an efficient roadmap for deploying SAP in your
environment Plan your SAP implementation from business,
functional, technical, and project management
perspectives Leverage NetWeaver 7.0 features to
streamline development and integration, and reduce cost
Walk through a step-by-step SAP technical installation
Master basic SAP system administration and operations
Perform essential tasks such as logon, session
management, and printing Build SAP queries and reports
Prepare for SAP upgrades and enhancements Develop your
own personal career as an SAP professional Register your
book at informit.com/title/9780137142842 for convenient
access to updates and corrections as they become
available.
OpenGL Game Development By Example Robert Madsen
2016-03-08 Design and code your own 2D and 3D games
efficiently using OpenGL and C++ About This Book Create
2D and 3D games completely, through a series of end-toend game projects Learn to render high performance 2D
and 3D graphics using OpenGL Implement a rudimentary
game engine using step-by-step code Who This Book Is For
If you are a prospective game developer with some
experience using C++, then this book is for you. Both
prospective and experienced game programmers will find
nuggets of wisdom and practical advice as they learn to
code two full games using OpenGL, C++, and a host of
related tools. What You Will Learn Set up your
development environment in Visual Studio using OpenGL
Use 2D and 3D coordinate systems Implement an input
system to handle the mouse and the keyboard Create a
state machine to handle complex changes in the game
Load, display, and manipulate both 2D and 3D graphics
Implement collision detection and basic physics Discover
the key components needed to complete a polished game
Handle audio files and implement sound effects and music
In Detail OpenGL is one of the most popular rendering
SDKs used to develop games. OpenGL has been used to
create everything from 3D masterpieces running on
desktop computers to 2D puzzles running on mobile
devices. You will learn to apply both 2D and 3D
technologies to bring your game idea to life. There is a
lot more to making a game than just drawing pictures and
that is where this book is unique! It provides a
complete tutorial on designing and coding games from the
setup of the development environment to final credits
screen, through the creation of a 2D and 3D game. The
book starts off by showing you how to set up a
development environment using Visual Studio, and create
a code framework for your game. It then walks you
through creation of two games–a 2D platform game called
Roboracer 2D and a 3D first-person space shooter
game–using OpenGL to render both 2D and 3D graphics
using a 2D coordinate system. You'll create sprite
classes, render sprites and animation, and navigate and
control the characters. You will also learn how to
implement input, use audio, and code basic collision and
physics systems. From setting up the development
environment to creating the final credits screen, the
book will take you through the complete journey of
creating a game engine that you can extend to create
your own games. Style and approach An easy-to-follow
guide full of code examples to illustrate every concept
and help you build a 2D and 3D game from scratch, while
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learning the key tools that surround a typical OpenGL
project.
Designing Games Tynan Sylvester 2013-01-03 Ready to give
your design skills a real boost? This eye-opening book
helps you explore the design structure behind most of
today’s hit video games. You’ll learn principles and
practices for crafting games that generate emotionally
charged experiences—a combination of elegant game
mechanics, compelling fiction, and pace that fully
immerses players. In clear and approachable prose,
design pro Tynan Sylvester also looks at the day-to-day
process necessary to keep your project on track,
including how to work with a team, and how to avoid
creative dead ends. Packed with examples, this book will
change your perception of game design. Create game
mechanics to trigger a range of emotions and provide a
variety of play Explore several options for combining
narrative with interactivity Build interactions that let
multiplayer gamers get into each other’s heads Motivate
players through rewards that align with the rest of the
game Establish a metaphor vocabulary to help players
learn which design aspects are game mechanics Plan,
test, and analyze your design through iteration rather
than deciding everything up front Learn how your game’s
market positioning will affect your design
C# Andrew Johansen 2016-03-14 C#... Master It Today!
This book will explain the fundamental aspects of the C#
language. It will teach you the tools and techniques
that you can use in creating your own C# programs. If
you are looking for a comprehensive guide for the C#
language, this is the book that you need. By reading
this book, you will learn the basic concepts of the C#
language and object-oriented programming. You will also
discover the computer framework that you need to install
before using this language. Then, you will know how to
create variables, methods, constants, and classes for
your programs. This book contains screenshots, actual
codes, and practical examples. That means you will be
able to use this book even if you have never programmed
anything before. With this material, you'll master the
basics of C# in no time.
Unity Game Development in 24 Hours, Sams Teach Yourself
Mike Geig 2013-11-07 In just 24 sessions of one hour or
less, Sams Teach Yourself Unity Game Development in 24
Hours will help you master the Unity 4 game engine at
the heart of Temple Run and many other sizzling-hot
mobile games! You’ll learn everything from the absolute
basics through sophisticated game physics, animation,
and mobile device deployment techniques. Every lesson
builds on what you’ve already learned, giving you a
rock-solid foundation for real-world success! Step-bystep instructions carefully walk you through the most
common Unity 4 game development tasks. Quizzes and
Exercises at the end of each chapter help you test your
knowledge. Notes present interesting information related
to the discussion. Tips offer advice or show you easier
ways to perform tasks. Cautions alert you to possible
problems and give you advice on how to avoid them. Learn
how to… Create and work with game objects, Unity’s
fundamental building blocks Work efficiently with
Unity’s graphical asset pipeline Apply shaders and
textures to any 3D object Sculpt stunning game worlds
with Unity’s terrain and environmental toolsets Script
tasks ranging from capturing input to building complex
behaviors Quickly create repeatable, reusable game
objects with prefabs Implement easy, intuitive game user
interfaces Create amazing effects with Unity’s new
Shuriken particle system Leverage the full power of
Unity’s new Mecanim animation system Integrate ambient
2D/3D audio into your games Use mobile device
accelerometers and multi-touch displays Modify a desktop
game for mobile platforms Apply the “finishing touches”
and deploy your game
Pro Unity Game Development with C# Alan Thorn 2014-05-29
In Pro Unity Game Development with C#, Alan Thorn,
unity-game-development-in-24-hours-sams-teach-yourself-2nd-edition

author of Learn Unity for 2D Game Development and
experienced game developer, takes you through the
complete C# workflow for developing a cross-platform
first person shooter in Unity. C# is the most popular
programming language for experienced Unity developers,
helping them get the most out of what Unity offers. If
you're already using C# with Unity and you want to take
the next step in becoming an experienced, professionallevel game developer, this is the book you need. Whether
you are a student, an indie developer, or a season game
dev professional, you'll find helpful C# examples of how
to build intelligent enemies, create event systems and
GUIs, develop save-game states, and lots more. You'll
understand and apply powerful programming concepts such
as singleton classes, component based design, resolution
independence, delegates, and event driven programming.
By the end of the book, you will have a complete first
person shooter game up and running with Unity. Plus
you'll be equipped with the know-how and techniques
needed to deploy your own professional-grade C# games.
If you already know a bit of C# and you want to improve
your Unity skills, this is just the right book for you.
Hands-On Unity 2020 Game Development Nicolas Alejandro
Borromeo 2020-07-29 Build immersive game experiences
using the new Unity 2020 features with this practical
guide Key FeaturesUnleash the capabilities of C#
scripting for creating immersive UI, graphics, Game AI
agents and much moreExplore Unity's latest tools,
including Universal Render Pipeline, Shader Graph, and
VFX graph, to enhance graphics and animationGet started
with building augmented reality experience using Unity’s
AR FoundationBook Description Over the years, the Unity
game engine has extended its scope from just being about
creating video games to building AR/VR experiences,
complex simulations, real-time realistic rendering,
films, and serious games for training and education. Its
features for implementing gameplay, graphics, and
customization using C# programming make Unity a
comprehensive platform for developing professionallevel, rich experiences. With this book, you'll be able
to build impressive Unity projects in a step-by-step
manner and apply your knowledge of Unity concepts to
create a real-world game. Complete with hands-on
tutorials and projects, this easy-to-follow guide will
show you how to develop your first complete game using a
variety of Unity tools. As you make progress, you'll
learn how to make the most of the Unity Editor and
create scripts using the C# programming language. This
Unity game development book will then take you through
integrating graphics, sound, and animations and
manipulating physics to create impressive mechanics for
your games. You'll also learn how to code a simple AI
agent to challenge the user and use profiling tools to
ensure that the code runs in a performant way. Finally,
you'll get to grips with Unity's AR Foundation for
creating AR experiences for 3D apps and games. By the
end of this book, you'll have developed a complete game
and will have built a solid foundation using Unity's
tooling ecosystem to develop game projects of any scale.
What you will learnWrite scripts for customizing various
aspects of a game, such as physics, gameplay, and
UIProgram rich shaders and effects using Unity's new
Shader Graph and Universal Render PipelineImplement
postprocessing to increase graphics quality with fullscreen effectsCreate rich particle systems for your
Unity games from scratch using VFX Graph and ShurikenAdd
animations to your game using the Animator, Cinemachine,
and TimelineImplement game artificial intelligence (AI)
to control character behaviorDetect and fix optimization
issues using profilers and batchingWho this book is for
This book is for game developers looking to migrate to
the Unity game engine. If you are a developer with some
exposure to Unity, this book will help you explore its
latest features. Prior experience with C# programming is
required to get the most out of the book.
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Unity 2018 Game Development in 24 Hours, Sams Teach
Yourself Mike Geig 2018-05-01 In just 24 lessons of one
hour or less, Sams Teach Yourself Unity Game Development
in 24 Hours will help you master the Unity 2018 game
engine at the heart of Ori and the Blind Forest,
Firewatch, Monument Valley, and many other sizzling-hot
games! This book’s straightforward, step-by-step
approach teaches you everything from the absolute basics
through sophisticated game physics, animation, and
mobile device deployment techniques. Every lesson builds
on what you’ve already learned, giving you a rock-solid
foundation for real-world success. Step-by-step
instructions carefully walk you through the most common
Unity game development tasks. Practical, hands-on
examples show you how to apply what you learn. Quizzes
and exercises help you test your knowledge and stretch
your skills. Notes and Tips point out shortcuts and
solutions Learn how to… Get up and running fast with the
Unity 2018 game engine and editor Work efficiently with
Unity’s graphical asset pipeline Make the most of lights
and cameras Sculpt stunning worlds with Unity’s terrain
and environmental tools Script tasks ranging from
capturing input to building complex behaviors Quickly
create repeatable, reusable game objects with prefabs
Implement easy, intuitive game user interfaces Control
players through built-in and custom character
controllers Build realistic physical and trigger
collisions Leverage the full power of Unity’s Animation
and new Timeline systems Integrate complex audio into
your games Use mobile device accelerometers and multitouch displays Build engaging 2D games with Unity’s 2D
tools and Tilemap Apply the “finishing touches” and
deploy your games
Learning C# by Developing Games with Unity 2021 Harrison
Ferrone 2021-10-29 Learn C# programming from scratch
using Unity as a fun and accessible entry point with
this updated edition of the bestselling series Includes
invitation to join the online Unity Game Development
community to read the book alongside peers, Unity
developers/C# programmers and Harrison Ferrone Key
FeaturesLearn C# programming basics, terminology, and
coding best practicesBecome confident with Unity
fundamentals and features in line with Unity 2021Apply

unity-game-development-in-24-hours-sams-teach-yourself-2nd-edition

your C# knowledge in practice and build a working firstperson shooter game prototype in UnityBook Description
The Learning C# by Developing Games with Unity series
has established itself as a popular choice for getting
up to speed with C#, a powerful and versatile
programming language with a wide array of applications
in various domains. This bestselling franchise presents
a clear path for learning C# programming from the ground
up through the world of Unity game development. This
sixth edition has been updated to introduce modern C#
features with Unity 2021. A new chapter has also been
added that covers reading and writing binary data from
files, which will help you become proficient in handling
errors and asynchronous operations. The book acquaints
you with the core concepts of programming in C#,
including variables, classes, and object-oriented
programming. You will explore the fundamentals of Unity
game development, including game design, lighting
basics, player movement, camera controls, and
collisions. You will write C# scripts for simple game
mechanics, perform procedural programming, and add
complexity to your games by introducing smart enemies
and damage-causing projectiles. By the end of the book,
you will have developed the skills to become proficient
in C# programming and built a playable game prototype
with the Unity game engine. What you will learnFollow
simple steps and examples to create and implement C#
scripts in UnityDevelop a 3D mindset to build games that
come to lifeCreate basic game mechanics such as player
controllers and shooting projectiles using C#Divide your
code into pluggable building blocks using interfaces,
abstract classes, and class extensionsBecome familiar
with stacks, queues, exceptions, error handling, and
other core C# conceptsLearn how to handle text, XML, and
JSON data to save and load your game dataExplore the
basics of AI for games and implement them to control
enemy behaviorWho this book is for If you're a
developer, programmer, hobbyist, or anyone who wants to
get started with Unity and C# programming in a fun and
engaging manner, this book is for you. You’ll still be
able to follow along if you don’t have programming
experience, but knowing the basics will help you get the
most out of this book.

8/8

Downloaded from samkokarena.5game.in.th on August 15,
2022 by guest

